Embassy of India

Bangkok 

Notice

Direct Admission of Students Abroad (DASA) Scheme of 

Ministry of Human Resource Development, Government of India


Ministry of Human Resource Development (MHRD), Government of India has announced the Direct Admission of Students Abroad (DASA) Scheme for the academic year 2015-16. The objective of the Scheme is to facilitate admission for Foreign Nationals/Persons of Indian Origin/Non-Resident Indians (NRIs) for undergraduate and postgraduate programmes in Engineering/Architecture/Planning and MBA in NITs/ SPAs/IIITs and other premier centrally funded institutes in India.  This year MHRD has entrusted the coordination of admissions of DASA 2015-16 to Malaviya National Institute of Technology Jaipur (India).

For more information please contact: 
Coordinator DASA 2015

Tel: +91 141 2713164

Fax: +91 141 2529029

E-mail: dasa2015@mnit.ac.in ; Website: www.dasanit.org   
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